
 

 

ARLINGTON WOODS PROPERTY OWNERS 
ASSOCIATION 

 
NOTICE 

 
A PERMIT IS REQUIRED TO HUNT ON AWPOA LAND.  

PERMITS ARE ONLY ISSUED TO RESIDENTS OF AWPOA 
OR THEIR IMMEDIATE FAMILY. PERMITS MAY BE 

APPLIED FOR BY CONTACTING; 
  JENNIFER ROBINSON (937)232-5799. 

 
ONLY BOW HUNTING IS PERMITTED.  

 
NO FIREARMS OF ANY KIND. 

 
ALL STATE OF OHIO HUNTING REGULATIONS 

INCLUDING, A HUNTING LICENSE MUST BE 
FOLLOWED 

 
A COPY OF THE PERMIT MUST BE CARRIED BY EACH 
HUNTER AND IF PARKING IN THE MEADOW, A COPY 
MUST BE IN THE VEHICLE VISIBLE THROUGH THE 

WINDSHIELD. 
 

HUNTING IS ONLY ALLOWED IN THE LARGE DEEP 
WOODS AT THE WEST END OF THE PROPERTY. 

(The best way to get there is to follow the Main Trail west along the north side of the 
Meadow until it turns south.) 

 
VEHICLES WITHOUT THE PROPER PERMITS WILL BE 

REPORTED TO THE SHERIFF. 
 

Please be aware that hunting is a sensitive subject in the community 
and that any violation of the rules could jeopardize the hunting 

privileges for everyone. 
 

(See Backside for Other Restrictions) 
 
 



 

 

The following restrictions must be followed. 
 

1.  The Deep Woods is common ground, therefore; 
           a)  It is for the enjoyment of all residents, at all times.  Extreme      
                care must be taken when hunting in the area. 
           b)  No cutting or clearing of any type without Board Approval. 
 
2.   AWPOA abides by the rules for hunting on public land, therefore; 
           a)  Baiting and/or otherwise feeding of deer or any other animal        
                 in and/or near the allowed hunting area is prohibited. 
 
3.   So that residents do not feel intimidated or uncomfortable when                                                                    
           they are walking or riding the trails, no cameras are allowed to be 
           setup to establish where deer or any other animal is located.  
           Cameras are allowed to be carried for personal picture taking. 
 
4.   Tree stands are allowed with the following restrictions; 
           a)  The bottom section of the ladder must be high enough                      
                 (recommend 6’) off the ground to prevent small children from                       
                 climbing on them. 
           b)  The stands must be removed at the end of the bow hunting          
                 season. 

 

 
 






